Roanoke Food Pantry

108 Pecan Street
Roanoke, TX 76262
817-491-4451
January 14, 2021

Metroport Rotary Club
P.O. Box 92886

Dear Friends,

I'want to personally thank you for your generous support. Thanks to your gift, and the gifts of others,
we have completed another successful year of care-giving for those less fortunate in our area.

You may be interested to know that your donation of $1,100 helped us to supply over 520 Christmas
dinners through our Christmas Basket program, and 263 children received gifts through our Adopt-
A-Family program. Without support like yours, Christmas would have been a sad day for hundreds
of people in our area.

We also want you to know that 100% of your donation went to helping meet these needs. All
donations we receive go directly into helping the underprivileged. Operating expenses are negligible
since we are a fully volunteer staff for hourly efforts like our Christmas Basket program.

We serve between 95 and 110 households every month with food, clothing, furniture, appliances,
medical, dental and utility assistance. Thank you as well for supporting us monthly with Peanut
Butter donations. If you have or know of a family in need, please give us a call.

May the joy of giving be in your heart throughout the year.
Thank you for helping us help others.
Dan Gordon, Director
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Northwest Christian Community Service
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Tax Deductible Amount $1,100



